
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 26 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 8 February 2024 

  It was reported in the Edinburgh Reporter on 29 June 2023 

that the whole ETRO process for Spaces for 

People/Travelling Safely schemes had to be restarted, 

costing £19,425, and that the council said the sum would be 

claimed back from the consultants responsible for the errors.   

Question (1) Has this sum now been received from the consultants and if 

not, why not?   

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What are the total costs incurred in the ETRO traffic order 

paperwork and advertising to date? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What are the total anticipated costs still to be incurred? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 


